

700 McKnight Park Drive Suite708 Pittsburgh, PA 15237 www.psha.org Voice/TDD: 412 366-9858 Fax: 412 366-8804 e-mail <u>PSHA@psha.org</u>

Annual Report 2017

Past-President

- 1. Participated in various PSHA Board and Executive meetings via telecommunications and inperson.
- 2. Participated in board e-mail discussions in response to member/non-member practice questions.
- 3. Reviewed nominees for state and national awards using rubrics and related criteria; recommended NSSHLA membership award should be discontinued.
- 4. Recruited nominees and developed slate; reviewed applicant for student representative
- 5. Appointment to the PA Board of Examiners in Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology confirmed as of May, 2017. Resignation submitted to the PSHA board as necessitated to avoid conflict of interest in roles.

Respectfully Submitted,

Amy S. Goldman Past-President June 2, 2017